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From:  Geoffrey Berman <gberman@dsi.biz>

To: "Rules_Support@ao.uscourts.gov" <Rules_Support@ao.uscourts.gov>

Cc: Eugene Wedoff <eugene_wedoff@ilnb.uscourts.gov>, Bob Keach <rkeach@bernsteinshur.com>,
"jmarkus@markuswilliams.com" <jmarkus@markuswilliams.com>, Judith Miller <jmiller@jaffelaw.com>,
"Nancy.Rapoport@unlv.edu” <Nancy.Rapoport@unlv.edu>, "Bowles, Jr., Claude R." <crb@gdm.com>
Date:  09/22/2011 01:13 PM

Subject: Proposal re National Bankruptcy Bar

The Order Sanctioning (an) Attorney filed this past Tuesday by the Southern District of Florida
sitting en banc (New River Dry Dock) again highlights the issue of ethics and civility and that
the issue does not appear to be going away (or maybe more appropriately, is growing all but
exponentially). The idea of a national bankruptcy bar, using Fed. R. Bankr. P. 9029 as a basis,
might be the basis for such a concept, wherein the ability to practice in the bankruptcy court of
any district would be subject to a set of national standards, in addition to any local court rules,
and the underlying state law rules for professional responsibility.

Thank you for considering the concept.

Geoffrey L. Berman

Development Specialists, Inc.

333 South Grand Avenue, Suite 4070
Los Angeles, CA 90071

(213) 617 2717
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